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COVID -19 SAFETY INFORMATION AT TYLER PARK CENTER FOR THE ARTS AND EARTH CENTER POTTERY: 

• Fully vaccinated people can visit and attend the studio without wearing masks or physically distancing. 

o Please use caution to protect others by staying home if you aren't feeling well  

 

• Unvaccinated people should still wear masks and distance themselves 

 

• Hand sanitizing and washing is encouraged upon entry of the art center and during classes and workshops 
 

 

• Tyler Park Center for the Arts is thrilled to announce Crafts in the Meadow 2021 will be held on October 

16 and 17th. We have high hopes that the trajectory of the pandemic continues to move in the direction 

of safer gatherings mitigated by responsible social behaviors and vaccination. The layout of Crafts in the 

Meadow lends itself to social distancing with wide pathways and an abundance of open outdoor space. 

Additionally, the indoor barn space has excellent air flow and also allows for social distancing.  
 

Everyone at the show will be required to adhere to CDC guidelines. There will be hand-sanitizing stations, 

more hand-washing stations, safe social-distancing signage, and assistance from state park rangers to 

monitor compliance with CDC recommendations 
 

• Any instructor, artist, or participant who is experiencing any possible Covid-19 Symptoms is asked not to 

attend or to leave if already in attendance 
 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 
Jennifer Miller, Executive Director 


